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The third annual  Cross Country Run by students of Sainte-Marie Lyon took place on Wednesday, 
October 9th on the site of La Solitude. More than 1,000 students, from 6th to 3rd, braved the rain!

As a result of the rain, our students experienced lots of slips on the road and mud at times up to their
ears! A happy outing with lots of encouragement to keep going.  Above all it was a happy run 
because everyone enjoyed it greatly, whether participating in the race, encouraging the runners, or 
attending the award ceremony. Their wonderful smiles are the most beautiful testimony. This 3rd 
edition will certainly be engraved in the memories of all.

Once again this event supports the association Wesly & Francky School (a Humanitarian 
Association that deals with the creation and funding of schools in the Dominican Republic).

We thank Xavier MIGNOT, a great supporter of this event and a professional rugby player at LOU 
rugby, who came to meet the students.

Pierre Fauque
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